
 
 
 

Poudre School District is pleased to announce its intent to award items from Invitation for 
Bid (IFB) #20-715-009 – Water Bottle Filling Stations, to Fort Collins Winnelson Company. 

 
The final award of this solicitation is contingent on a purchase order issued once the decision  
has been made final and final quantities are identified. 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Poudre School District  

           Strategic Sourcing 
2407 Laporte Avenue 

Fort Collins, CO 80524 


